
 

Missed Last Week:     Pal Nanda   
John Donaghy   Phil Burns 
George Carter                      Dick Breske  
Joe Kolodziej   Barbara Todd 
Don Vauiso                         Pete Molinaro  
Ed Hotz                          Phil England 
Christine Patel   Bob Munch 
Wendy Sideri                Jimmy Hammond 
Bruce Cloud                       Charlie Hemeon    

Trivia Questions:     From  Installation Banquet   

1. Who was the installing Officer? 
2. Was it a dual occasion? 
3. Who was the Rotarian of the Year? 
4. How many members & guests       
attended? 
5. What new Rotarian was honored 
with a Paul Harris fellow? 
6. Who was the Master of Ceremonies? 
7. Who awarded the Paul Harris       
Fellows? 
8. How many Paul Harris Fellows 
were awarded? 

This Week’s Agenda: 
Pledge of Allegiance  
Singing of God Bless America  
Rotary Prayer: Jimmy Hammond 
Rotarian and Guest Introductions: Tami Scheele 
Sergeant at Arms Announcements: Tom Stewart  
 * Happy Events, Missed Last Week, Fines,  
    Special Dates 
             *Rotary Trivia Questions for the week.   
This week’s Program (See following page) 
The Four Way Test ………     Adjourn                     
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Upcoming Programs & Events:  
June 19th TBD 
June 26th TBD 
July 3rd Club Assembly 
July 8th            Board Meeting 
July 10th          Christine Patel P/C 
July 17th          TBD 
July 24th          TBD 

Guests of Rotarians: 
Kaden Quintiliani………….….Kenny Krauss 
Kim Krauss…………………....Kenny Krauss 

Birthdays: 
Dorothy Gilbert  6/18   …….    70 Years 

Wedding Anniversaries: 
Lynn & Roy Ryan 6/18   …..…   59 Years 

Club Anniversaries: 
Don Higgins  6/11  …   30 Years 
Joe Kolodziej                     6/14…..….6 Years 



 

Phyllis Tellor proposed Janet Waddell 
as our newest Rotarian. She was inducted 
by President, Theresa Pinnix, at last 
week’s meeting.  Janet is a native of St. 
Petersburg. Her maternal grandparents 
moved to St Pete in 1916 and her pater-
nal grandparents came here in 1924 when 
her father was two. Her mother was born 
at Mound Park Hospital (now Bayfront) in 
1924. Janet’s maternal grandfather, Bill 
Ross, started Ross Plumbing in the 
1930’s and her father, Ed Clark, ran the 
business from 1949 until he retired in 1973.  
Janet attended St Jude Catholic School, graduated from Notre Dame Academy 
(now St Pete Catholic HS) and graduated from St Pete Junior College with a de-
gree in Data Processing. She married Mike Waddell in 1970 and they have three 
grown children. Sons Jeff and Greg live in Orlando with their families and dauaghter 
Suzanne who lives here is the computer teacher at St Raphael’s Catholic School.  
Janet & Mike have 5 grandsons who were 5, 6, 7, 8 & 9 until PJ turned 10 in Febru-
ary. Janet stayed at home with her children when they were young and returned to 
work when the last one started school. She was employed by JW Daniels Construc-
tion for 14 years before joining the staff at Seminole Lanes where she has worked 
as an Assistant Manager for 10 years. She is looking forward to continuing & in-
creasing her participation with the Rotary Club of Pinellas Park.   

This Week’s Program:   
“A LUNCH SOCIAL” 

planned by David Sideri & Theresa Pinnix. 

Janine Smith, Assistant Principal at Richard L Sanders 
& Kristina Moore presented our club with a plaque in 
recognition of the 10 computers we had donated to their 
school. These computers were a great addition to their 
computer lab and allowed their students to complete 
their testing! It has also made a huge difference to the 
daily math & reading skills of the students! 



 

Next Week’s Program 
Known as "The Conscious Millionaire Coach," J V Crum III became a self-made  
entrepreneur millionaire in his 20's and is a visionary entrepreneur who has built and sold 
companies. 
He is the best selling author of Conscious Millionaire: Grow Y our Business by Making a 
Difference. This revolutionary book reveals how to rapidly grow a business and increase 
profits by making a difference and uplifting humanity.  
In addition to being a business coach and entrepreneur mentor, J V is also a national speaker 
on topics including: entrepreneural success, profit growth and conscious leadership.  
J V also holds graduate degrees in three areas: J V is a licensed attorney, has an MBA and 
holds a Masters in Clinical Psychology. In addition, he has extensive training and  
certifications which include (NLP) Neuro Linguistic Programming, Energy Psychology, and 
coaching.  
He is the founder and CEO of Conscious Millionaire Institute, LLC. The company provides 
coaching, masterminds, wealth products, and trainings that help entrepreneurs achieve high-
er success. 
As an advocate for youth leadership and development, J V founded and is the Director of 
Conscious World Foundation, Inc, a 501c(3) non-profit group. The organization mentors 
youth to make conscious decisions about education, finances and leadership.  
 

Enjoy the free resources to help you grow a business at www.ConsciousMillionaire.com 

Last Week’s Program: Program Chairman, Donn Swanzy,  
spoke to our club about some of his life experiences and the  
history of aviation.   
Donn reminded us of the part St Pete & Tampa played in avia-
tion history with Tony Jannus’ first commercial flight, from what 
is now Jannus Landing, along with quite a few other 1st’s re-
garding aviation! With that 1st commercial trip from St Pete to 
Tampa, the 1st passenger on the trip paid, through an auction, 
$400. Ellen Church, a nurse, was the 1st female stewardess in 1930 and our 1st 
female pilot was in 1973. 



 

Words of Wisdom 
“No man’s life, liberty, or 
property is safe while the 
legislature is in session.” 

 
Mark Twain (1866) 

Happy Events: 
Ken Bray paid a happy $3 because last week, he 
paid another $3 for the Rays to sweep. They did, but 
they haven’t won a game since! Joe Minarik’s  H/E 
was that the Rays have 17 more games in June—he 
hopes they can win one. Don Higgins had a good time 
at the Taste of Pinellas; he was also happy that his 
youngest daughter is visiting him. Kevin Krauss was 
happy because his daughter, Kelsey, is settled back in 
St. Petersburg and is now an elementary school teacher 
here at Melrose Elem. She moved back from Charles-
ton, South Carolina. David Sideri paid a happy $5 be-
cause his family is coming down to attend his installa-
tion banquet. He was also happy to be at the meeting. 
Kenny Krauss’ H/E was that his daughter, Kimberly 
and his grandson, Kaden, were at the meeting today. 
Dave Zanitsch was happy that was someone was 
moving in! Josh Astarita’s H/E was that his son grad-
uated from Osceola High School with honors. Tom 
Stewart was bitter sweet because he had to pay his 
daughters’ down payment on tuition for the University 
of South Florida. Josh Astarita also paid another happy 
$1 because he was glad Tom was paying tuition—USF 
is one of Josh’s biggest clients! Kevin Krauss also 
paid another happy $1 because he no longer has to pay 
college related costs for his children. Jerry Wennlund 
was happy that Tom Stewart is now going to get more 
income tax deductions.  

Club Buddies 

Jerry Wennlund Kenny Krauss 

David Sideri Pete Molinaro 

John Donaghy Richard Breske 

Janet Waddell David Zanitsch 

Tom Stewart Kevin Krauss 

Phyllis Tellor Joe Minarik 

Don Higgins Phil Burns 

Ken Bray Joe Kolodziej 

Dan Evans Theresa Pinnix 

Dorothy Gilbert Josh Astarita 

Pal Nanda Phil England 

Jim Hammond Tami Scheele 

Jerry Krauss Yvonne Fay 

George Carter Kevin Burkart 

Barbara Todd Bruce Cloud 

Christine K. Patel, a Don Vauiso, a 

Wendy Sideri, a Donn Swanzy a 

Ed Hotz, a Roy Ryan, a 

Bob Munch, a Bill Ashcraft, a 

Charles Hemeon, a Paul Scheele, a 

  

50/50 Winner:  Jerry Wennlund won the drawing 
for $7 and donated it back to the Club. Thank You! The 
Jackpot is now $12! The card to draw from the new 
stack is the Ace of Hearts! 
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